
January 22, 2021 

 

Chris,  

I'd like to submit a formal request for consideration of  waiving the City of New Braunfels 
fees  for permitting, platting and other development related fees for our project to build a 
new building on our property for the purpose of spaying and neutering dogs and cats prior 
to their adoption from our facility. Any little bit of help we can get would be much 
appreciated! Let me know what information I can provide to submit this request.  

Have a great weekend! 

 Until there are no more homeless pets, 

Sarah Hammond 
Executive Director 
HSNBA 
830-629-5287 
www.hsnba.org 
 

http://www.hsnba.org/

